

Kensington Community Primary School

Brae Street
Liverpool L7 2QG
Head Teacher Kitty Davies

Telephone 0151 263 6429 schooladmin@kensingtonprimary.co.uk

Tuesday 30th April 2024

Stay and Read

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our continued drive to encourage and inspire children to read for pleasure we would like to invite all parents/carers to come into school to read and enjoy books with their own child and other children in the class.

Stay and read will take place in your child's classroom, where you will be welcomed into the classroom and given a chance to read with your child/children. Your child/children can bring in their favourite book from home to read or they can choose and share books from the class library.

Each class has been allocated a date which are as follows and listed in date order. Please join us from 9:00am.

- Wednesday 8th May Reception
- Thursday 9th May Year 1 and Year 2
- Monday 20th May Nursery morning session (9.00am),
 Nursery afternoon session (12:30pm)
- Wednesday 22nd May Year 3 and Year 4
- Thursday 23rd May Year 5 and Year 6

We look forward to seeing you in school!

Yours sincerely,

Chris Jones

English & Literacy Lead